
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, April 25, 2025 

______The countdown is on – your Talent Show audition video is due in FIVE DAYS. Over the 
weekend, practice your act, film your performance, and upload the video to the Audition 
Form on the Gateway website. 

If you want to assist with evaluating the videos and selecting acts for the show, there are a 
few spots left on Talent Show Committee; sign up through the Committee Form on the 
Gateway website. Your help is needed to make this an amazing show! 

______ Your phone should be off and stored in your backpack during the school day. If 
you’re using it in class, the hallway, or the lunchroom without permission, it will be 
confiscated, and repeated issues may lead to parent involvement. Stay responsible and 
keep your focus on your schoolwork! 

 ______ All 6th and 7th graders, are you interested in becoming a leader in our school? Do you want 
to be in charge of planning school events, assemblies, and fun? The ASB elections meeting is 
Wednesday, May 7th, after school in room 306. 

______ Amazing job bringing in those cereal donations! We have a fantastic start to our domino 
chain! Because we want it to be even longer, we are extending the drive through Tuesday. Grab 
some cereal this weekend and donate it to a great cause! 

______ 8th Grade Gateway Reads committee: We will meet today during lunchtime in the library 

______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, Fiber 
Arts, and Study. Please arrange transportation in advance. 

______ Builders Club has officially opened our officer applications for the next school 
year. Check out the post on the Gateway website in the rotating gallery to apply.  The 
deadline is May 7. 

______ Attention Track Team: if you are on athletic suspension or probation, it’s time to turn 
in your assignments and get your grade corrected.  Have your parents sign your letter. Then 
ask your teacher to change the grade and initial next to the new grade.  If you turn it in at the 
Office, your status will be corrected.  Our next grade check is next Friday, May 2. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


